DE19-160

I would like to present on the potential location of the off leash dog park for neighbourhood —
North west reservoir park.

I am not in favour for the following reasons.
1. The park is within 50 feet of my house
2. The park is not fenced
3. There is no parking in the area other than street parking
4. Increased traffic to area with only 2 points of access
5. Will reduce my property value by restricting possible buyers
6. Would never have built the house if I knew this was a possibility
7. Was never informed of this possibility
8. 24 hour dog parking 50 feet from my house
9. Dog urine will ruin the grass
10. We have a shift worker in our house that will now have interrupted sleep due to barking

Garth Tomlinson



